
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening  

 

We expect all parent and carers to attend and engage with the Year 10 Parents’ Evening or inform us 

as to reasons why you cannot engage with this planned session.  

 

This event on Tuesday 27th February 2024 between 4.00pm and 7.00pm is an excellent 

opportunity for you and your child to attend 1:1 meetings with your child’s subject teachers to discuss 

their current progress and attitude to learning. Also present on the evening will be our Student Wellbeing 

team and Personal Careers Advisor. 

 

Appointments are booked on a first come, first served basis through our online booking system  Parents' 

Evening - Parent Details Login (parents-booking.co.uk). This allows you to choose your own appointment 

time and receive an email confirming this. 

 

Parents/carers will need to login with the following information:   

Parent’ first name:                                 

Parent’s surname           

Email address:     

Student Name:                            

 

We believe that active engagement from parents/carers and home is essential for students, both to 

demonstrate that their education is valued and support for exams. You also signed a Partnership 

Agreement when joining the school stating that you would attend all meetings arranged by the school, 

including parent/carer and information evenings. 

 

If for a valid and justifiable reason you cannot attend the Parents’ Evening, please email me via 

aparrott@bedfordacademy.co.uk with your child’s name and the reasons behind the non-attendance and I 

will be in touch.  

  

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add 

appointments on your behalf. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via my email address, 

aparrott@bedfordacademy.co.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Parrott 

Head of Year 10 
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